
The National Occupational 
Respiratory Disease 
Registry



Information on work related respiratory 
diseases is being collected by the National 
Occupational Respiratory Disease Registry. 
This information will support the protection  
of workers health and improve health care  
for patients suffering from work related 
respiratory diseases. 

Occupational and respiratory health specialists 
must report silicosis cases diagnosed on or 
after 22 May 2024. Your doctor can also report 
other occupational respiratory diseases and 
silicosis cases diagnosed prior to this date,  
with your consent.

Notes

To learn more about what 
information is collected and 
how it is used, please scan  
the QR code. 




